
      VOLUNTEERS NEEDED                                                 

 

Attention all occupants of the Thomas Hunter Building, we are looking for 
volunteers to serve as Fire Warden, Deputy Fire Warden, or Fire Searcher for each 
floor in the North Building.  All volunteers will receive on the job training in the 
areas of fire extinguisher use, evacuation techniques, warden phone use, and 
more. (Training provided by the Fire Safety Director)  Anyone interested in joining 
our Fire Safety Team, please complete the information listed below and submit 
the form to the PUBLIC SAFETY OFFICE, ROOM B122, WEST BUILDING or email us 
at jvalinot@hunter.cuny.edu or avrosari@hunter.cuny.edu   Please respond by 
November 20th, 2015. 

 

NAME_________________________________________________________ 

DEPARTMENT________________________________  ROOM #___________ 

EMAIL_________________________________________________________ 

PHONE_________________________________________________________ 

SELECTION:  FIRE WARDEN___  DEPUTY WARDEN___  FIRE SEARCHER___ 
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